
 
 

 
 
 
 

TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN 
 
 

IGL had published an “Expression of Interest” on 18.05.2020 at its website 
www.iglonline.net for proposed appointment of “Facilitators”, in favour of 
those applicants, who could get the land allotted from Government Land 
Owning Authorities in favour of IGL for setting up of CNG Station.   
 
This is to bring to notice of all concerned, that IGL has decided not to act upon 
the said proposal and has scrapped the said “Expression of Interest”.  
 
All the concerned applicants may take note of the same and are advised not to 
take any action/steps with regard to this said “Expression of Interest”. 
 
No correspondence in this regard shall be entertained by IGL. 
 
        


